
 

 

May 3, 2019 
 
Board President Yee, 
 
On behalf of the entire board of the Miraloma Park Improvement Club and its members we'd like 
to express our sincerest appreciation for once again sponsoring the District 7 Participatory 
Budgeting Process.  This progressive, inclusive and transparent budgeting process has had an 
incredible impact on our community beyond the important projects that we have secured funding 
for over the last six years. 
 
We'd also like to express our appreciation for Erica Maybaum who works tirelessly to support 
the implementation of the projects which often required the coordination of multiple agencies. 
 
Your continuing support for this form of budgeting is admirable, especially in light of the 
shrinking number of Supervisors who offer a similar opportunity to their constituents. The 
residents of Miraloma Park are safer, happier and more connected as a result of your 
leadership. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joanie van Rijn 

President 

Miraloma Park Improvement Club  
 
 


